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NO SCHOOL FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 14 & 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 17 
 

 

GENERAL 

 

HEY COWBOYS! Do you dream of singing?! Well audition for Jazz/Pop on Tuesday, February 18 at 3:15 

in the old band room in the Q-Building! Make sure you sign up today though in the A-Lecture hall! Hope to 

see you there!!! 

 

FREE SAT, ACT, OR PSAT PRACTICE TEST:  C2 Education in Valencia will be providing FREE SAT, 

ACT, or PSAT practice tests on Monday, February 17 (President’s Day Holiday) at 11:00am at their 

location in Valencia.  To register, please email student’s name, school, grade, phone number and 

preferred test to jacob.kantor@c2educate.com.  For more information, you may pick up a flyer in the 

counseling office. 

MEETINGS 

 

GET YOUR CLUB ON--your Bible Club, that is!  We will meet Thursday at lunch in the A Lecture Hall.  

Come for fantastabular conversation and friends and homemade goodies.  Everyone is welcome.  This 

week we will be taking our yearbook photo, so all Bible Club members be sure to attend. 

 

THE LEAGUE OF LEGENDS CLUB will meet in room T-4 at lunch TODAY. 

 

ANIME CLUB is meeting today in room G-107. Hope to see you there! 

 

SPEECH AND DEBATE TEAM will be meeting every Wednesday at lunch in room E-5. 

 

SENIORS 

 

THE BACKER SCV EDUCATION FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP is for students that are interested in 

becoming teachers.  If you plan to be an educator, please come up to the counseling office and pick up a 

scholarship application.  Applications must be mailed by March 14th. 

 

THE JACOB ZAMORA MEMORIAL FOUNDATION is offering a scholarship for a senior with a GPA 

from 2.5 to 3.4.  If you meet this criteria, please pick up an application in the counseling office.  The 

applications are due to Mrs. Goller by 3 pm on March 11th. 

 



THE STATE COUNCIL CABRILLO CIVIC CLUB OF CALIFORNIA is offering a $500 scholarship for a 

senior of Portuguese descent with a GPA of 3.5 or higher.  If you meet this criteria, please pick up an 

application in the counseling office.  The applications must be mailed in by March 15th. 

 

SENIORS: If your parent or guardian is a classified staff member of the Hart District, The California 

School Employees Association is offering a $250 scholarship that is just for you!  Please pick up an 

application in the counseling office.  The application is due back to Mrs. Goller by March 7th. 

 


